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MEMORA"DUM FOR: Alois J. Burda, Chief
Resource Management & Analysis Branch
Program Support & Analysis Stpff
Office of Inspection & Enforchment

FROM: William 0. Miller, Chief 4
License Fee Management Branch '

.

Office of Administratio'n
+SUBJECT:

RWATS/RITS COMPATIBILITY WITH NEW LICENSE FEE RULE

Reference your memorandum of February 20, 1984 regarding the enforcement
effort of the IE Enforcement staff and " third party allegations."

It is nty understanding that the question of excluding Enforcement staff
activities from fee assessment under the revised rule has been satis-
factorily resolved, and the only exclusion will be the effort of Jane
Axelrad's enforcement staff as described in SECY-83-495.

Respecting third party allegations, I agree with the way Jim Blaha
described allegations for IE, i.e., an issue originating from persons

,outside HRC or licensee management. Such issues would be excluded
!from fee recovery. Please let me know if my understanding is correct
|because I intend to modify the language in the Notice of Rule Making |in SECY-83-495.

Your assistance is appreciated.

Omdnal ;

wm. o.nuer

William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
Office of. Administration

cc: P. G. Norry, ADM
M. L. Springer, ADM
Regional DRi%s '

J. A. Axelrad. IE
E. Fox IE
E. A. Greher, IE
C. Fitzgerald, ORM
P. Smith, ORM
G. Mathews, ADM-
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